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Russell - DNR, Kirk <kirk.russell@state.co.us>

RE: Headgate Structure Replacement CT2017-2253 
1 message

Kim Nelson <knelson@eatonditch.com> Mon, Nov 2, 2020 at 11:46 AM
To: "Russell - DNR, Kirk" <kirk.russell@state.co.us>

Kirk,

 

Per our telephone conversation late last week.  Please continue with deauthorization of the loan for Headgate Structure
Replacement (CT2017-2253).  As per our previous instruction, we do not require the funds.

 

Thank you,

Kimberly Nelson

 

Larimer & Weld Irrigation Companies

Kimberly Nelson

106 Elm Avenue • Eaton, CO 80615

970.454.3377 (office) • 970.454.0154 (fax)

www.eatonditch.com

 

Privileged & Confidential:  This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the addressee and may contain proprietary,
confidential and/or privileged information.  If you are not the intended recipient, any use, copying, disclosure, dissemination or distribution is
strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this communication and
destroy all copies.

 

From: Russell - DNR, Kirk <kirk.russell@state.co.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 1:14 PM 
To: Kim Nelson <knelson@eatonditch.com> 
Subject: Headgate Structure Replacement CT2017-2253

 

Kim
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The CWCB will be deauthorizing your loan Headgate Structure Replacement CT2017-2253 for $675,000 at the
November 2020 Board Meeting. This will be done via a consent agenda item so no need to attend.

Would you please reply to the email by Wednesday 11/4/20, so we have a record of your affirmation?

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank You

Kirk Russell     

 

 

 

Kirk G. Russell, P.E. 

Finance Section Chief

O 303.866.3441 x3232| C 303.956.5653

1313 Sherman St., Rm. 718, Denver, CO 80203

kirk.russell@state.co.us | www.cwcb.colorado.gov

     

 


